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Eat ‘n’ Run is this Wednesday at 5:15 pm.  Invite your friends and neigh-

bors for a meal of Pasta Bake/Spaghetti, Assorted Breads/Rolls, Salad, Ap-

plesauce, and Dessert. Gluten-free options will be available. 

 

Easter Choir: Please join us! Rehearsals will be held March 3, 17, 24, 31, 

and April 7 (i.e., every Sunday between and including March3 and April 7, 

EXCEPT March 10).Choir will sing at the morning service on Palm Sunday, 

April 14th. Contact Randy Fish with questions. 

 

Impact (Young Adults) Come on Tuesday, February 26 at 6:30 pm for 

a hangout night. Please bring a snack to share and we will hang out in the 

fellowship hall. Enjoying deepening relationships with each other! 

 

Put your change to work!  This year's My Coins Count collection  

will benefit Mennonite Central Committee's peace projects. Loose 
change, paper money and even checks (please make them out to: MCC) 

are accepted. The collection container is located on the narthex table. 

Children and adults are invited to help sort and count coins at the PA  

Relief Sale on April 5-6 at the Farm Show complex in Harrisburg. 

~ Kimberly Tucker, MCC Advocate 

 

 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. 

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely man-

ner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the  

children are dismissed from the service.  

Sunday, March 3 marks the start of a new Sunday School 

quarter (March-May). The adults can choose from two classes: 

 

 Faithe Spurrier will facilitate a class called Encouragement 

from Ephesians. She writes, "Walk with us as we listen, share, 

and discover God's good wisdom for our community in this letter 

about Power and Identity." 

 Brent Whitesel will facilitate a class called Love to Pray, using a 

40-day devotional book and DVD. He writes, "Do you love to 

pray? If we are truthful most of us would say that isn’t the case. 

Do you find yourself repeating the same phrases and prayers? 

Whether you already love to pray or it's just something you do 

sometimes, during this class we can all learn and practice things 

that will deepen our prayer life." 

Please check carefully when putting items in church mailboxes.  

They have been rearranged several times in recent months to make 

room for new people, so the one you are aiming for may have moved! 


